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Mark Twain Branch Opens At Hartford Public High School

Hartford, Connecticut (August 31, 2011) — Hartford Public Library announced today that the
Mark Twain branch will reopen at its new location in the Lewis Fox Media Center at Hartford
Public High School, 55 Forest Street, on Thursday, September 1, 2011. The branch will be open
Monday, 12:30 p.m. — 7:30 p.m., Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, 12:30 p.m. —5:30 p.m.,
Friday, 12:30- 5:00 p.m., and Saturday, 9:00 a.m. —1:00 p.m.

Due to the Labor Day weekend, the branch will be closed on Saturday, September 3 and
Monday, September 5. It will reopen to the public on Tuesday, September 6 at 12:30 p.m.

There will be a Grand Opening celebration at the branch on Friday, September 23, at noon.

About Hartford Public Library

The Hartford Public Library traces its roots to 1774. It operates 10 locations in the City of
Hartford. The Library receives more than 860,000 visits per year. Services include access to a
large collection of materials for reading and research, as well as music and video. Programs
provide education, information and enrichment to the people of Hartford in such areas as
citizenship training, literacy, business skills and cultural awareness. The mission of Hartford
Public Library is to provide free resources that inspire reading, guide learning, and encourage
individual exploration.



